2017-2018 PTA Board General Meeting Monday, December 4, 2017

Call to Order by Dr. Melissa Burns at 6:00pm

- Dr. Melissa Burns welcomed the group. Talked about the IB
 Reauthorization that is going on this week. Administrators were at Sara
 Collins today and tomorrow meeting with staff, parents, etc. There is an
 online survey that Dr. Burns would like to be completed. We want to have
 the highest percentage of completion of all Greenville County Schools!
 There is also a meeting this Thursday at JL Mann from 5:30 7:00pm.
- Dr. Burns thanked Mrs. Matthews and Ms. Poole for all of their hard work for tonight's program.

Sandra Miller - President

- Thanked everyone for coming out.
- Please be sure to check the lost and found it is very full

Tricia Craddock – Membership Drive

• Introduced the new Membership contest – all classes that reach 100% membership by 12/20 will have their name entered into a hat. The one class that is drawn from the hat will receive movie tickets courtesy of Camelot Theaters for everyone in the class!

Lora Johnstone – Reflections Winners

- 1st Place Intermediate Dance Sullivan Ivey
- 2nd Place Dance Choreography Ellie Melzer & Sidney Mitchell
- 1st Place Primary Photography Liam Springett
- 2nd Place Primary Photography Aiden Long
- 1st Place Intermediate Photography Anne Maxwell Glenn
- 1st Place Intermediate Literature Evy Simons
- 2nd Place Intermediate Literature Anne Maxwell Glenn
- 1st Place Primary Visual Arts George Blount
- 2nd Place Primary Visual Arts Pac McGee
- 3rd Place Primary Visual Arts William Moody
- 1st Place Intermediate Visual Arts Mary Clare Edwards
- 2nd Place Intermediate Visual Arts Megan White
- 3rd Place Intermediate Visual Arts Noah Long

 1^{st} place winners receive a \$5 gift certificate to the school store and will also move on to the district contest.

Ashley Flesher – Freaky Friday Results

- Thanked the chairs, Jennie Carrington and Elizabeth Hart for all of their work.
- Total raised was \$65,016.13 100% of this will be used at Sara Collins!

Meeting Adjourned at 6:10 and Mrs. Matthews began the Singing Scouts Holiday Program.

Respectfully submitted by Tricia Craddock

2017-2018 PTA Board General Meeting Wednesday, September 20, 2017

Call to Order by Sandra Miller at 12:05pm Approximately 40 parents in attendance

- 1. Cheryl Elliott welcomed the group. Talked about the many opportunities here at SCE. SLO goals for teachers are being completed. Mentioned Freaky Friday and all that it supports in the school.
- 2.Once Upon a Time Ice breaker. Story completed by each table. Related to some aspect of school and PTA life.
- 3. President's Report
 - a. Ballot passed on Monday, Sept 18th for transfer of \$5400 to Dr. Burns
 - b. What is the PTA?
 - c. What do we do? We are involved in everything at the school other than day to day teaching in the classrooms. Explanations of Programs, Special Lunches, Clubs, Events and other items of interest.
 - d. Freaky Friday only fundraiser at the school (supports many programs and wish list items for teachers.
 - e. Upcoming events were discussed
 - f. Other ways to help WTS form. Box tops and Publix cards. We really need to push this fundraiser as we only raised \$1200 last year.
 - g. Table discussion opportunity for smaller group questions and for questions to be written down

Meeting Adjourned at 12:55

Respectfully submitted by Meredith Glenn